Make-A-Wish® New Jersey

1347 Perrineville Road Monroe Township, NJ 08831 609 371-9474, 800 252-9474 609 371-8919 fax jersey@wishnj.org nj.wish.org



July 15, 2013

Ms. Marnie Ross Counselor River Dell Middle School 230 Woodland Avenue River Edge, NJ 07661-1504

Dear Ms. Ross, Staff and Students:

Thank you for your support of Make-A-Wish® New Jersey with your gift of \$1,041.06, proceeds from the River Dell Middle School "movie night" fundraiser, received on 7/15/2013. Your generosity will help children in the Garden State with life-threatening medical conditions experience the life-changing power of a wish.

Children come to Make-A-Wish during what is perhaps one of the most frightening times in their lives. It's a time when playing, learning, and laughing is all too often replaced with uncertainty, hospital visits, and medical treatments. With one question – "If you could have one wish, what would it be?" – we reveal the imaginative possibilities of a wish and empower children to once again imagine and believe. The wish granting process creates magical moments and memories that the children and their families can cherish. Ultimately, a wish come true restores hope, renews strength and returns the joys of childhood.

That's why your gift is so important.

With support from friends like you we have granted the fondest wishes of more than 7,500 children in New Jersey over the last 30 years. We rely on this generosity as we work to grant more wishes with the goal of reaching every medically eligible child in the Garden State.

With deepest gratitude,

Todd Shellenberger

Vice President for Development

Thank you Ms. Moss, staff of

Students 11

P.S. Make-A-Wish® New Jersey is the trade name for the Make-A-Wish Foundation® of New Jersey, a registered 501(c)(3) organization. No goods or services have been provided to you by Make-A-Wish New Jersey in exchange for your gift. Please retain this letter for your records.